REPORT ON MAORI WARDENS INNER CITY TRIAL

The Committee considered a report that presented the results of the trial use of Maori Wardens for
inner city security, to determine whether the Council wished to continue with this operation.

Members of He Oranga Pounamu and the Otautahi Maori Wardens were in attendance.
The Committee resolved:

1. That up to $30,000 be provided to extend the Maori Wardens inner city trial, and that future
funding be included in the community funding review.

2. That the Council give support to He Oranga Pounamu and the Maori Wardens in their approach
for financial support from iwi katoa and other organisations including inner city retailers.

3. That discussions take place with the Council and Minister of Police regarding the support given
by the Police in the inner city.



